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This week children have been engaging their senses to think 
about what they might see, hear, smell and feel on Bonfire 

Night. It has been lovely to hear the many different 
accounts of how children celebrated and experienced the 

event.  

Book of the Week 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This week’s book of the week introduces 
children to Bo, a young girl who is going 
to a Bonfire Party with her family. It 
takes us through the preparation of 

dressing up warm to the delicious smell 
of bonfire food and spectacular sights 
of the fun fair and fireworks display.  

Literacy  

Using their experiences of Bonfire Night and 
the language used in this weeks book of the 

week, children have been drawing and writing 
about what they might see, hear and feel at a 

bonfire and firework event.  

Many children have been challenging 
themselves to write phrases and simple 

sentences with adult support and their phonics 
knowledge.  

Phonics 

 
Maths 

This week children have been looking at 
numbers to five. We have been not only 
counting forwards and backwards but 

working on our one to one 
correspondence, understanding of 

cardinality and exploring the composition 
of number.  

Can you please complete Week 5 of the 
Maths No Problem Journal at home and 

bring into school for Friday 18th 
November 2022. 

Understanding the World, Expressive Arts 
and Design and Physical Development  

Bonfire night isn’t the only event we have been talking 
about this week. We have also been making, drawing and 
colouring poppies to remember those who fought in the 

war to help save our country and defend other 
countries. We were very lucky to look at medals that 

belong to a parent and grandparent of a child in the unit. 
Children also got to hold a soldier’s cane and try on a cap 

that was worn by the parent during his service in the 
forces. . Children also painted pebbles to place around 
our local area - keep a look out for our remembrance 

pebbles.  

Tricky words 

I  

the 

go 

Next Week  

We will using our observational skills to explore 
how our environment changes as we transition 

from Summer to Autumn and Autumn to Winter. 


